
Information Bulletin for Parents and Carers
Friday 9th June

Excellence through Faith, Learning and Support

Faith:
This week, the focus of our Liturgical Prayer has been the Holy Trinity.

God the Father, the one who cares for us and loves us like a good father. He is the creator
and sustainer of the world.

God the Son, Jesus, the one who was sent to earth as a human being in order to save
humanity from itself. He is both fully God and fully human. He is the example of how to be.

God the Holy Spirit, the aspect of God present and working in the world. Like the wind, the Holy Spirit cannot be
seen but the Spirit’s power can be felt.

Prayer:

Learning:

Students of the Week

This week, our amazing winners are:

Aidan: Grace Myers and Leo Innes
Bede: Salem Matadi and Luca Mossa
Cuthbert: Sophie Whyte and Rebecca Blyth
Hilda: Tony Lister and Grace Hall
Margaret Clitherow: Charlie Hall and Kenzie Henderson

Congratulations - we’re all very proud of you.

Key Stage 3

All students in Key Stage 3 will be undertaking cycle three assessments in lessons over the coming weeks.
Assessments will help to inform the cycle three data report which will be sent home later in the term.
Assessments will start the w/b 19th June and last approximately a fortnight. Below is a link to the school
website where you can find a series of videos providing tips and information to support your son/daughter

https://www.gettyimages.co.uk/detail/illustration/trinity-symbol-royalty-free-illustration/165624050


with their revision:

Family Learning - St. Wilfrid's R.C. College (st-wilfrids.org)

Year 11

Year 11 students must attend school as usual throughout the external exam period. Their last full day in
school is Thursday 15 June. After this date they are required to attend school for examinations only.
Thank you for your support with this.

Renewal of Library Books

Please can all students search at home for any overdue school
library books and bring them into school to be renewed. It’s really
important that we keep track of our stock so that we can continue to
use our local school library service. All library books need to be
returned or renewed before the summer holidays.

Support:
Vapes are becoming an increasing problem in schools nationally. While vapes don’t contain tobacco or the
other chemicals that cause smoking-related diseases, vaping is not risk-free and non-smokers and children
should be encouraged not to vape.

A guide for parents and carers can be found here:
Parent/Carer Vaping information leaflet

https://www.st-wilfrids.org/our-school/family-learning/
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/A5-Vaping-Leaflet-3.pdf




PSHE
Today:
Year 10 - FutureMe are delivering an assembly entitled ‘What if? Work Experience’.

Next week:
Year 7 - Tynecoast College are delivering an assembly entitled ‘Vocational versus Academic’.

Key dates / upcoming events:

● Next week is week TWO of the timetable.
● Year 10 - 15 students are visiting Newcastle University as part of the Uni Connect project on

Tuesday 13th June.
● Year 12 Employability Week - Monday 12th June to Friday 16th June.
● Year 10 Work Experience Week - Monday 17th July to Friday 21st July.
● Activities Week (Year 7/8/9/12) - Monday 17th July to Friday 21st July.

Sixth Form:

Year 12 - External Work Experience / In-house Work Experienced based activities.


